
  
  

A Report on Parents Meeting 2023-2024 

The Department of Computer Science and Engineering has organized a Parent-Teacher meeting on 

Monday, 27th November 2023 for 7th-semester students in the CSE Department at 09.00 am.  

The main purpose of the meeting was to create a common platform, where teachers and parents come 

together to enrich the student’s educational experiences and discuss various issues regarding the overall 

development of students.  

The meeting was organized under the guidance of Dr. S. A Quadri, H.O. D. Computer Science, and 

Co-Ordinator Mrs. Nazeera M. Asst. Prof Department of Computer Science. All the Staff members 

and Student support helped us complete this successful event.   
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